
 

 

 

Post Office Box 1876, Salinas, CA 93902 

Email: LandWatch@mclw.org 

Website: www.landwatch.org  

Telephone: 831-759-2824 

FAX: 831-759-2825 

June 5, 2002 

Monterey City General Plan Committee 

Community Development Department 

Monterey City Hall  

Pacific and Madison Streets 

Monterey, CA 93940 

RE: Housing Policies For New General Plan--Meeting of June 6, 2002 

Dear Members of the General Plan Committee: 

LandWatch has recently submitted comments to the City's Planning Commission, in connection 

with the Commission's consideration of the city's Inclusionary Housing Ordinance. Our comment 

letter is attached. 

We urge the General Plan Committee to consider including strong policies, like those outlined in 

our attached letter, within the proposed Housing Element of the City's new General Plan. 

The current draft of the Housing Element, as we understand it, does not include a specific and 

General Plan level commitment to inclusionary housing, and to policies encouraging and 

requiring commercial and other development to contribute to a solution of the city's affordable 

housing problem. We think such policies should be part of the General Plan, the "Constitution" 

for land use within the City of Monterey. Placing such requirements within the General Plan will 

help ensure a stable and long-term commitment to affordable housing. 

Thank you for reviewing and considering our comments. 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Gary A Patton, Executive Director 

LandWatch Monterey County 

 


